Getting it right %
by working together

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

7 July 2017
Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

Thank you to all the families that joined us for Mass on Wednesday, it was nice to see you all.

After school clubs

A reminder that all after school clubs (apart from Sewing which has already finished) will be
finishing next week.

Transfer Day

The children did really well yesterday on Transfer Day, the children moving up at St Mary’s had
a fun and interesting day in their new classes. Our Year 4 pupils who were are St Osmund’s and
Dorchester Middle School yesterday did us proud and behaved very well. We hope they found
the day useful and informative. There are photos from transfer day at St Mary’s on our website
under ‘Our School Community’ and then ‘School Life 2017’ so you will be able to see what the
different classes were doing.

g

Erg-Behools

Just a reminder that our swimming galas are on Monday 10" July for Year 1 and Year 2 and
Tuesday 11™ July for Year 3 and Year 4. They are due to start at 10.00 am and will last for
approximately an hour. Parents are welcome to join us for the galas; we look forward to seeing
you.

Could we please request that no photos or videos are taken at the swimming galas.

Class Photos

A reminder that the deadline for returning your class photo order envelope is next Tuesday 11%
July so that the company can take the orders for printing.

Road Safety

Next Thursday the Police are running Road Safety presentations for our pupils which we think
will be very useful to them.
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Beach Trip

Our Reception Class are very excited to be going on a trip to Weymouth Beach next Friday to
continue their learning about the topic ‘Under the Sea’.

Cake Sale

There will be a cake sale after school next Friday raising money for a young girl in the
community who has MLD (Metachromatic Leukodystrophy).

Yours Sincerely

( J) t/{je@ﬂ\

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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